

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 5, 2006

Grant Langley, City Attorney City Hall, Room 800 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Langley:

As Staff Assistant for the Public Safety Committee, I am submitting Proposed Substitute (B) to Common Council File #051409, a substitute ordinance relating to drug paraphernalia, for an opinion from your office.

Alderman Bohl's intent is to present the Proposed Substitute (B) to the full council at the regularly scheduled Common Council meeting on April 11, 2006.

A copy of Proposed Substitute (B) has been attached for your review. Please provide an opinion for this file prior to the April 11, 2006 Common Council meeting.

Sincerely,

Diana Morgan Staff Assistant

Diana Mongan